
Special lunch for all 
of the Aspenwood 
Staff 

Friday, May 1, 2015 
12noon - 1:00pm 

Staff Lounge 

The PAC is hosting a 
special lunch to show ALL 
of the staff at Aspenwood 
Elementary how much we 
appreciate every little 
moment they spend with 
our kids.   

May 1st we will celebrate 
all of the amazing 
Teachers, EA’s, Support 
Staff, Administration, 
Principal, Vice Principal, 
the Noon Hour Supervisors 
and Caretakers.    

Do you love to bake? 
cook? or prefer to buy 
your favourite item?  
What can you bring in to 
the school on May 1st?  

Please drop off any home 
made or store purchased 
items to the PAC kitchen 
on Friday May 1st in the 
morning.  
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